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DuKE PowER COMPANY 
P.O. BOX 33189 

CHARLOTTE, N.C. 28242 
HAL B. TUCKER TELEPHONE 

VICE PRlESIDENT (704) 373-4531 
CLPRODUCTION July 1, 1985 

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Attention: Mr. J. F. Stolz, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch No. 4 

Subject: Oconee Nuclear Station 
Docket Nos. 50-269, -270, -287 

Dear Sir: 

Pursuant to 10 CFR 50, §50.71, changes to the Oconee FSAR were to have been 
provided in order to bring it up to date as of December 31, 1984.. This 
updated material was to have been provided by July 1, 1985. However, due to 
unexpected heavy workload, and subsequently, the need for additional time 
necessary for proper review, the submittal of the 1984 FSAR update has been 
delayed. This information will be submitted to you no later than August 15, 
1985.  

Very truly yours, 

Hal B. Tucker 

SGG:slb 

cc: Dr. J. Nelson Grace, Regional Administrator 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region II 
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900 
Atlanta, Georgia 30323 

Mr. J. C. Bryant.  
NRC Resident Inspector 
Oconee Nuclear Station 

Ms. Helen Nicolaras 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 
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